
“The Home Energy Assistance Program (HEAP) can 
help eligible New Yorkers keep their homes warm 
this winter. As we enter the coldest months of the 
year amidst rising energy prices, I urge all seniors 
who are struggling to pay their bills to check if they 
are eligible for these benefits.”

-Assemblymember Phil Steck

1609 Union Street
Schenectady, NY 12309

PRSRT STD.
U.S. Postage

PAID
Albany, NY

Permit No. 75

HEAPHEAP
Assemblymember Phil Steck:  
Need help paying your heating bill? HEAP can make  
it more affordable to heat your home this winter



Assemblymember Phil Steck:  
Check if you’re eligible for HEAP benefits today

The Home Energy Assistance Program (HEAP) can help eligible New Yorkers heat and 
cool their homes. Eligibility and benefit amounts are based on income, household 
size, the primary heating source and the presence of a household member who is 
aged 60 or older or permanently disabled. 

If you are eligible, you may receive one regular HEAP benefit per year. Those who are 
in danger of running out of fuel or having their utility service shut off may also be 
eligible for emergency HEAP benefits. 

Call 1-800-342-3009 or visit 
mybenefits.ny.gov/mybenefits/begin 
to see if you’re eligible for heating 
assistance and apply. 
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HEAP may be able to help if you heat 
your home with:

☑ Electricity 
☑ Natural Gas
☑ Oil 
☑ Coal

☑ Propane
☑ Wood/Wood Pellets
☑ Kerosene
☑ Corn


